
 

 
 
 

 

 

 Town of Erin Notice of Motion 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Submitted by: Mayor Alls 
 
Submission Date: February 2, 2021 

 
Subject Matter: 8th Line Truck Route Designation 
  
Consideration Date: February 16, 2021 
 

Be it resolved that Council direct Staff to report to Council on the feasibility of 

designating 8th line, from Sideroad 27 to Wellington Rd 22, as a truck route. 

 

 


